
 
 
 
 
 

 
M E M O 

 
TO:  Local Media 

FROM:  Pearl Mell, Zone Director 

DATE:  December 31, 2020 

SUBJECT: Special Meeting: Human Service Zone Board 

 

 

A special meeting of the Cass Human Service Zone Board will be 
held Tuesday, January 19, 2020, at 1:00 PM on a virtual platform. 
The community may attend this meeting by following the link 
provided on www.casscountynd.gov.  

 
The purpose of the meeting to review the annual performance 
evaluation of Zone Director, Pearl Mell.  

 
This notice is being sent in accordance with North Dakota open 
meeting laws. 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Zone Director 
 

Pearl Mell, MOL, MHA 
701-239-6700 

fergusonp@casscountynd.gov 
 

P.O. Box 2986 
Fargo, ND 58108 

 
Cass County Government 
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